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What a Week of “Wonderful Pollinators and PLANTS!” 

From unloading the plants to the END of the WEEKEND, we were in AWE of 
the ‘Hilltop Gardens’ at Tom & Cheri’s and the ‘Ponder Prairie Patch’ at 
Marcie’s!  What a fabulous experience! Photos by Marcie, Ruth, Danielle, 
Maria, and others! THANK YOU to 
everyone who participated, helped 
out, and ADMIRED during these 
gorgeous walks!!  

 

 

 

 
 Water is something SO 
important to wildlife, and often 
forgotten in Urban spaces. 
Marcie made this completely 
from scratch!  
  What a wonderful addition! 



 

  If you can’t beat ‘em, make it part of your signage! 
 

                                     HAAAAA! 

 
A HUGE thank you to EVERYONE who supported 

the Plant Sale! 
 

“Native Plants in the Ground!” 



 

 
 

PLEASE JOIN US 
at Sara’s this 

Friday from 4-7! 
 

Thank you, Sara, 
we are so excited 
to be able to see 

your gardens! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 Great 
idea, 

Dawn! 
 

 Thank 
you for 
sharing 

your 
beauty!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Wishing you a week filled with “Wonderful Pollinators and PLANTS!” 
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https://loesshills.wildones.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/52/2024/01/Winter-Sowing-Steps-NO-PHOTOS.pdf
https://loesshills.wildones.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/52/2024/01/Winter-Sowing-Steps-NO-PHOTOS.pdf
https://homegrownnationalpark.org/the-map
https://loesshills.wildones.org/newsletters/
https://loesshills.wildones.org/newsletters/
https://loesshills.wildones.org/

